
           28-12-2016 

Notice 

 

National Power Training Institute (NPTI) under the Ministry of Power, Govt. of India is 

organizing a 3-Day Skill Development programme on “Solar Technology & Management” in 

our campus during 09-01-2017 to 11-01-2017. The skill development programme would provide 

the students an opportunity to enhance their skill sets which should help them in finding gainful 

employment opportunities. 

The programme  introduces students with the latest of solar sector – the future Energy resource 

and thus is highly beneficial to the students interested in making a career in the same. 

Participants attending the programme may be offered Skill Development Certificate from 

National Power Training Institute (Ministry of Power, Govt. of India). 

Attending the 3-Day skill development programme is free to the participants. 

A  Nominal charge is proposed  only from the  participants  seeking the  skill  development 

certificate from National Power Training Institute (Ministry of Power, Govt. of India) @ Rs 

100/Participant 

I would request you to send the list of participants and those seeking certificate from NPTI 

before 03-01-2016 separately, so that their certificates may get ready on time.   

 

 

Regards 

 

S. G. Mishra 

Coordinator ED Cell 


